
Who can come to wee Wonders? 

 wee Wonders is suggested for children ages 2-5 and a grown-up 

 Siblings under the age of 2 are welcome to join, and are free of charge 

 wee Wonders is open to IMA Members and the general public 

 Inquiries regarding the change or addition of a grown-up, youth participant, sibling, and/or 
friend must be sent to weeWonders@discovernewfields.org 72 hours in advance of the 
program.   

 
When is wee Wonders? 

 wee Wonders is every Wednesday and Friday from 10:00 – 11:00 am in the Star Studio.   

 wee Wonders does not meet during holiday weeks.  In 2017 these dates include: May 31, June 
2, July 5  and 7, September 6 and 8, November 22 and 24, and December 27 and 29. 

 
What will I do at wee Wonders? 

 Each session begins with check-in at the Efroymson Entrance.  Participants receive an apron, 
name tag, diaper bag tag, and admission wristband. 

 After general introductions, the Teaching Artist and IMA Staff escort the participants to the 
galleries for an art hunt.  Each child is provided with a “wee Friend” to keep asleep in the 
galleries.  Every week, participants use the clues from a sing-a-long to find three works of art.  At 
the third work a story is read. 

 After the gallery visit, each child is provided with instruction and materials to create a work of 
art inspired by their visit.   

 Participants are invited to keep their art project and may stay to play in the Star Studio following 
class. 

 Every session of wee Wonders follows the same format, however, the gallery artwork, hands-on 
art-making activity, and closing activity changes weekly. 

 
How do I register for wee Wonders? 

 Registration for wee Wonders takes place three times per year and is available both online and 
by telephone.   

 In 2017, registration will occur on the following dates: May 2 (June-September classes), 
September 4 (October – December classes), and December 5 (January – March, 2018 classes). 

 Ticket holds are not available in advance of registration. 

 At this time, advance registration is not available for Newfields Members. 
 
What are my options if a season of classes is sold out? 

 Place your name on the waiting list, by emailing weeWonders@discovernewfields.org and 
Newfields staff will respond within 3 business days. 

 If a spot becomes available, Newfields staff will contact guests on the waiting list to fill the 
opening. 

 
If I am interested in registering a Mom’s Group for wee Wednesdays, what should I do? 

 Newfields asks that Mom’s Groups register for only 10 tickets at a given time (5 Grown-Up/ 5 
Youth). 

 Assign a group representative to register your constituents either by telephone or online during 
published open registration times. 
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 For inquiries related to special sessions for Mom’s Groups, please email 
weeWonders@discovernewfields.org.   
 

If I am interested in registering a school group, what should I do? 

 Unfortunately, at this time, wee Wonders is not equipped to accommodate school groups.   

 Designated programs and tours are available to schools, and can be scheduled by emailing 
schooltours@discovernewfields.org . 

 
If I have questions about wee Wednesdays, who should I speak with? 

 All general inquiries should be emailed to weeWonders@discovernewfields.org. 
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